
 

CERTIFICATION OF FINANCIAL DISCLOSURE  

Disclosure of Financial Interest 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Manassas 24-Inch Transmission Main Replacement in fiscal year 

2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Manassas, located at 9027 Center Street, 

Manassas, Virginia 20110.  
 

The funding would be used for the replacement of 4,200 linear feet of pipe along Fitzgerald Way with 

new 36-inch ductile iron pipe. The replacement of this line will increase the reliability and volume of 

water needed to meet the City’s current and future demand and that of its neighboring jurisdictions.  

 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 
Sincerely, 

        
Jennifer Wexton  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


